CALL TO ORDER

The February 2017 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 6:30 p.m.  Members present: Robert MacCready, Randall Pond, Judith Underwood and Sally Urbano. Members absent: Sandra Woodbridge. Also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: On a motion presented by Randy Pond, and seconded by Judith Underwood, the minutes of the January 2017 meeting were approved.  
APPROVAL OF WARANT: On a motion made by Randy Pond, and seconded by Judith Underwood the 2017-2 Warrant was unanimously approved.
.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Randy Pond and seconded by Judith Underwood, the Executive Director’s report for February 2017 was unanimously approved.
Financial Report:  The January report was reviewed and discussed.
OLD BUSINESS: Judith met with Art Bodin from the Housing committee, they talked about the need to find town owned land suitable for affordable housing. She will be talking to the Cape Cod Commission and Chris Clark about funds to do research on property titles. We discussed trying to find state owned land and the need for more citizen participation.
NEW BUSINESS: On a motion made by Randy Pond and seconded by Judith Underwood the new trash contract with Cavossa Disposal was approved. We also discussed the new Board Member training requirements and the need to update the Ethics certification.  
.CITIZENS PARTICIPATION
- None
Our next meeting is March 28th.

The meeting adjourned at 7:37 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,
 John Stewart                                                                                                                                 Executive Director
